LR L]

Baltimore

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, Presidenw
DATE: May 9, 2018

SUBJECT: City Council Bili 18-0220
Repeal of Upland Renewal Area and Plan

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill No.
18-0220, for the purpose of repealing Ordinance 04-887, as amended by Ordinance 08-99,
which established the Uplands Renewal Area and Plan; and providing for a special effective
date.

The Uplands Renewal Area and Plan has outlasted its usefutness and can effectively be replaced
by the comprehensive zoning update that was enacted on June 5, 2017,

BDC supports Bill No. 18-0220, and respectfully asks that favorable consideration be given by
the City Council.

ce: Kyron Banks
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